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All proceeds benefit Wood Hudson Cancer Research Lab. Hosted by the Ft. Thomas Corvette 
Club.
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Flying Pig Success

This year's Flying Pig 
Marathon took place the first weekend of May, and the race was a resounding 
success! We would like to thank all those who supported this fundraising event by 
purchasing a raffle ticket or through a donation. $4,000 was raised through 
donations and $3,470 was raised through the sale of 694 raffle tickets. All funds 
will be used to support this summer's Undergraduate Research Education 
Program.
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Newport's East Row Historic District Supports 
UREP Students

The East Row Historic District of Newport, 
Kentucky, is the second largest historic district in the Commonwealth of Kentucky, 
created by joining the two districts Mansion Hill and Gateway. The East Row 
Historic Foundation is a Non-Profit organization with the mission of bettering the 
neighborhood by promoting historic preservation, civic engagement, and social 
events. This spring, they have chosen to support breast cancer research and local 
students in the community with a generous grant of $2000 for our Undergraduate 
Research Education Program (UREP). This grant will fund student salaries, and 
matching funds of $2000 will be supplied by the lab for research supplies. Wood 
Hudson Cancer Research Laboratory currently has five students having an 
experiential learning experience in our laboratory, continuing the educational 
mission of the Corpus Christi school in this neighborhood. Breast cancer is a 
leading cause of death in women in Northern Kentucky and elsewhere in the US. 
Many former UREP students have become physicians, nurses, and teachers now 
serving our community.
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Two Gatton Academy Students to Participate 
in Summer 2023 UREP



This summer, our Undergraduate Research Education 
Program (UREP) will include two students from the Gatton Academy of 
Mathematics and Science. Students attending their last two years of high school 
at Gatton Academy earn college credits at Western Kentucky University. Their 
salaries will be supported in part by a generous grant from WKU's College Heights 
Foundation. Gatton Academy students have been participating in Wood Hudson's 
UREP program for over ten years. Many of the Gatton Academy students have 
gone on to careers in science and medicine. Students come from all across 
Kentucky to The Gatton Academy on the campus of Western Kentucky University, 
enrolling at WKU during their junior and senior years in high school to pursue
interests, education, and careers in advanced science, technology, engineering, 
and mathematics.
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National Cancer Research Month
The month of May is National Cancer Research Month. Initiated by the American 
Association for Cancer Research (AACR), this event highlights the importance of 
lifesaving research to the millions of people around the world affected by cancer. 
Through recent advances in treatment, more than 18 million people in the United 
States and millions more worldwide are cancer survivors who are living with, 
through, and beyond their disease. Wood Hudson Cancer Research Laboratory is a 
501(c)3 Non-Profit Organization dedicated to the discovery of new knowledge 
regarding the causes, diagnosis, treatment, and prevention of cancer. With your 
help, we are working towards the conquest of cancer through research.
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visit us at woodhudson.org

and on Facebook


